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Gautho, Julia

From: Mick <qwakwak@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 7:59 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Item 9A

 
Council members, 
 
Please take a few hundred $$ from the $50,000 and repair the handrail on Wharf Road just east of the Shadowbrook 
sign. It's had that huge bent pipe in the rail for a few years and nothing has been done to repair it. Sad the city just 
accepts this kind of damage that detracts from the community. 
 
Mick Routh 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


